
 

 

 

March 10, 2016 

 

Councilmember Jeanne Roe 
Chair, General Government Committee 
 
Dear Councilmember Roe, 
 
Attached please find the Arts Commission’s proposed 2016 Work Plan and Municipal Art Plan.  At 
Cathie Butler’s suggestion, we have streamlined our process to submit both at the same time – this 
is the first time we have done so.   
 
I would also like to direct your attention to item 1.15 on the Work Plan – The Arts Commission 
would welcome a non-voting youth representative. We understand it may be too late in the 
process this year, but we hope youth recruitment can be part of the 2017 Call for Boards and 
Commissions. 
 
We welcome any questions you may have, either directly, or through our Council liaison, 
Councilmember Gilman. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Marygrace Jennings 
Chair, Olympia Arts Commission 

 


